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They may be small and at times seem worthless, but Stage 2 are hoping to prove that the smallest change 
(our often forgotten 5c coin) can accumulate and achieve big results.  
 
Over the next few weeks, we are asking that all students keep their eye out for any stray 5c coins, that may 
be hiding around the house, in the car, stuffed between the cushions in the lounge or left abandoned on the 
footpath. We are asking that students collect them, and bring them into their class teacher.  
 
The 5c pieces will be collected by classroom teachers, and then counted by Stage 2 students. The class that 
collects the most 5c pieces by the set date will receive a fantastic prize for their class, a PIZZA PARTY!!!  
 
The fundraiser will begin on Monday, June 4 (Week 6) and conclude on Friday, June 29 (Week 9). All money 
raised will go towards subsidising the Stage 2 excursion to the snow. It would fantastic if all classes could 
support Stage 2 and be part of this fun event. 
 
 

 
Thank you for your support,  
 
 
 
 
Tahlia Stafford 
Stage 2 Assistant Principal 
 

 

 


